Notice to Travellers

EBOLA
VIRUS
DISEASE

People arriving from Ebola
affected countries as well as
other West African Countries
are required to report to the
Port Health desk before
proceeding to the
Immigration desk.

For more information on Ebola,

visit the Ministry of Health website:
www.moh.gov.bw or call 0800 600 740
Enquiries: 3632500

email: health@gov.bw




